
2014-2015 Fellowship Award Program 
   
  
 

Fellowship Award Competition 
 

Each year the Cal State L.A. Chapter of the Honor Society Phi Kappa Phi holds a 
competition for the $1,000 James M. Rosser Gamma Epsilon Chapter Fellowship.   

This award is given based on undergraduate academics, leadership and service, 
and prospects for post-baccalaureate study.   

  
To be eligible, students must be active Phi Kappa Phi members as of April 15, 
2015, or have accepted membership by June 30, 2015.  Students must have 

applied to enroll as a full-time student in a post-baccalaureate program of study 
during the 2015-16 academic year.  Applicants who have successfully completed 

10 or more graduate credits on or before April 15 2015 are not eligible. 
  

The recipient of this campus award will then represent Cal State L.A. in the 
national Phi Kappa Phi Fellowship competition.  Every year, Phi Kappa Phi awards 
fifty-one Fellowships of $5,000 each and six at $15,000 each to members entering 

the first year of graduate or professional study.   
  

To apply, students should see 
 

www.phikappaphi.org/grants-awards/fellowship/application-instructions   
 

for the application form and more information.   Applications are to be turned in 
to Music Building Room 231 (not to the national Phi Kappa Phi headquarters) no 

later than April 6, 2015. 
  

Questions?  Please contact Dr. Lena Chao (lenacyou@calstatela.edu) or Dr. Carol 
Blaszczynski (cblaszc@exchange.calstatela.edu) for more information. 

 

Gamma Epsilon Chapter 
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